
The new regulations appeared to give rise to one problem
shipment in Seattle

. That problem has been resolved .
Representations have been made at senior levels of the U

.S .
Government and consultations have been entered into to ensure that
there are no further complications .

The Minister stated that,the Department will monitor the
situation closely and if problems'ar-i-se appropriate
representations will be made on behalf .,of ..affected Canadianexporters .
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